
 
  

—February 9, 2024— 

 

‘Hidden In Plain Sight’ 
On February 6, 2024, our middle & 
high schools teamed for a special 
program entitled, “Hidden In Plain 
Sight: An Awareness Program for 
Parents and Other Adults.” 
 
Participants were asked to explore an 
interactive exhibit with JMS.  
 
The exhibit resembles a teenager's 
bedroom with more than 100 items 
that could indicate dangerous or risky 
behaviors. 
 
The exercise will be repeated at JMS 
from 4-6 p.m. on February 15, 2024. 



 
  

Students Salute Board Members; 
Share Educational Experiences 

Johnstown-Monroe students celebrated School Board Appreciation Month by sharing some of the 
learning experiences they are having in Johnstown schools with J-M Board of Education members on 
January 22. Video highlights may be viewed HERE. 
 
During the meeting, Board of Education President Tim Swauger was honored for his 10 years of service 
as a J-M District Board Member. Mr. Swauger was presented with a certificate noting his achievement 
by Mark Bobo, Director of Member Relations for the Ohio School Boards Association. 
 
On January 8, Judge Andrew J. King of the Ohio Court of Appeals Fifth District conducted the oath of 
office for three incumbent board members re-elected during the November 2023 election: Alan 
Benton, Amanda Davis, and Anne Thomas. 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

It was my privilege to share a “Mid-Year District 
Update” with our city partners during the 
February 6, Johnstown City Council meeting. 
 
Topics covered included recent State Report 
Card successes, as well as updates on new math 
and science curriculums and corresponding 
study focus in those areas. 
 
I also noted the administrative leadership 
changes in three of our four schools. 
 
The other topic which received necessary 
attention was that of compensation and 
economic development agreements necessary 
to meet future enrollment growth. 
 
A recording of the address is available HERE. 

https://youtu.be/j8tQLXBwJfk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MtnD2TRxgAg


 
  

Johnstown Elementary Hosts 
Triumphant “Family Math Night” 

Our thanks to our Johnstown-Monroe School District families who participated in Johnstown 
Elementary School’s “Family Math Night” on January 25. Despite some foggy conditions, attendance 
was strong, and families enjoyed spending time together and experiencing mathematics instruction 
in a fun but enriching environment. Video highlights HERE. 

https://youtu.be/FcOyVQjif5s


 

 

JES Second-Graders 
Experience The Works 

 

 

Due to the complexity and the number of District projects, often it is difficult to find time 
outside of the office. However, last Wednesday I found a few minutes to travel to The Works 
in Newark to visit with some of our second-grade students. It was time well spent and I always 
appreciate interacting with students. Some video highlights may be viewed HERE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://youtu.be/_pELp-G8z5Q


 
 

COMING UP! 

• Feb. 15: Grandparents Day (JES & JIS) 

• Feb. 15: Valentine’s Parties (JES & JIS) 

• Feb. 16: PD Day (No School) 

• Feb. 19: President’s Day (No School) 

• Feb. 26: JHS Innovation Center Opening 
& Educational Workforce Development 
Forum 

• Feb. 27: Kindergarten Parent 
Information Night, 6:30 p.m. (JES) More 
HERE. 

Johnstown-
Monroe 

In The News 

HELP US GROW OUR TEAM! 

Johnstown-Monroe is hiring! Available positions 
including substitutes, coaching positions, food 
service workers, and more! View all available 
positions HERE. 

Please like/follow & share Johnstown-Monroe events & news by clicking on the following: 

• Facebook 

• Twitter (Now ‘X’) 

• Instagram 
• YouTube 

https://www.johnstown.k12.oh.us/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=4GUA0&dasi=3GIY
https://johnstown.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069217406524
https://twitter.com/JohnstownMonroe
https://www.instagram.com/johnstownmonroeschools/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCll0-RknzsDTHuMnPxlKDYQ

